
 

 

 

 

 

16th September 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

We are delighted to inform you that we have managed to secure tickets for Year 3 
to attend an event at Wolverhampton Grammar School where author and 
illustrator Laura Ellen Anderson will be celebrating the launch of her “Marnie 
Midnight” series on Thursday 26th September 2024. 
 
The event will be taking place during the morning, children will be travelling to and 
from Wolverhampton Grammar School on the bus. The bus fare of £2.40 will be set 
up on Parent Pay. Please ensure this has been paid by Tuesday 24th September 
2024. We anticipate leaving school at 9am and will be back in time for lunchtime.  
 
At the event, your child will have the opportunity to purchase a signed copy of 
Laura’s new book “Marnie Midnight” for a discounted price of £6.50. If you would 
like your child to purchase the book, please ensure they have the correct amount 
of change in a named envelope on the day of the event.  
 
Thank you for your support, we are really looking forward to the event!   
 
Mrs Kandola  
 
English Lead  
 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 
 


